From: Rachael Stevie (CD)

To: Haley Mercer; Christy Garcia

Subject: BL-22-00010 Miller - Final Approval
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 3:18:00 PM
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Good afternoon!

The boundary line adjustment BL-22-00010 Miller, has been reviewed by CDS and has been given
final approval. Below is the link to the file. Please let me know if there are any questions.

Internal link: BL-22-00010 Miller

Thanks so much and enjoy the rest of your day!
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Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637
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